
LiveAgendas covering meetings from 2015 forward are available at  
 

NorthfieldNeighbors.today 
 

Northfield Township Land Preservation Committee Open House 

Northfield Township Hall - February 8, 2018, 7:00PM – 9:00 PM 
 

Six Speakers were hosted.  Click any of the following links to jump directly to 
streaming video of their presentation 

 
Land Preservation Committee Chairperson Sue Shink 

Kris Olsson, Huron River Watershed Council 

Ginny Trocchio, Superintendent of Park Planning, Washtenaw County Parks 

Ruth Thornton, Manager of the Ann Arbor Greenbelt Program 

Barry Lonik, Land Preservation Consultant to Ann Arbor, Scio, Webster 

Doug Koop, Executive Director of the Legacy Land Conservancy 

Jump to the beginning of the video record 

http://www.northfieldneighbors.today/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKLCtr0SR9c&t=1m23s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKLCtr0SR9c&t=8m53s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKLCtr0SR9c&t=13m38s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKLCtr0SR9c&t=17m22s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKLCtr0SR9c&t=22m56s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKLCtr0SR9c&t=26m04s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KKLCtr0SR9c&t=0m01s

